
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
 

The Caledonia Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing during its regularly 
scheduled meeting on August 8, 2016, at 7:00 p.m., Caledonia Township Hall, Gillard Road, 
Spruce, MI regarding a request for a Special Land Use Permit.  The request is for the 
construction of a 300 foot guyed wire telecommunications tower in the Forest/Recreation 
District located on Robinhood Drive, Hubbard Lake, MI  49747, Property ID No. 021-011-300-
005-00.  The public is welcome and invited to attend.  Call the Chair, Kathleen E. Vichunas, at 
989-727-2300, if more information is needed or send written comments to 6024 Cedar Drive, 
Hubbard Lake, MI  49747.  The Caledonia Township Hall is handicap accessible.  If additional 
accommodations are required, please contact the Chair at least two days prior to the Public 
Hearing. 


